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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/GM (FP) /2018        Dated-26.07.2018 
 
To,  
 
The GM (FP),  
BSNL Corporate office, 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Subject:  Requests for transfer / posting / cancellation / retention in the Cadre of 

Accounts officers - Reg. 
  
Respected Madam,  
 
Kindly find enclosed herewith following request application for transfer / posting / 
cancellation / retention in the Cadre of Accounts officers. 
 
S. 
No. 
 

Name of the Officer Present 
Circle 

Requested 
for 

Remarks 
 

01 Shri  Nar Narayan 
Kumhar, AO  
Staff No. 180232 

Gujarat Rajasthan  The officer has requested for his transfer 
to Rajasthan Circle due to his compelling 
family circumstances. 

02 Smt. Nabanita Deka, 
AO 
Staff No. 184227 

Assam Uttarakhand   The officer has requested for her transfer 
to Uttarakhand Circle due to her 
compelling family circumstances at her 
OWN COST 

 
With kind regards 
 

Encl As above  
 

        Yours Sincerely, 
-sd- 

          (Prahlad Rai) 
          General Secretary 
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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/GM (FP) /2018        Dated-26.07.2018 
 
To,  
 
The GM (FP),  
BSNL Corporate office, 
New Delhi-110001   
 
Subject: Representations received from Accounts officers (2015 Batch), 

Hyderabad regarding consideration of CPC from AO to CAO in respect 
of 2015 AO batch as a one time relaxation. - Reg. 

 
Respected Madam  
 
On the subject cited above, kindly find enclosed herewith a representation received from  
 Accounts officers (2015 Batch), Hyderabad regarding consideration of CPC from AO to 
CAO in respect of 2015 AO batch as a one time relaxation 
 
The representation is self-explanatory. 
 
It is requested to kindly consider the above case sympathetically at the earliest. 
 

Thanking you Madam, 
           
Encl: - As above 

 
        Yours Sincerely, 

-sd- 
          (Prahlad Rai) 

          General Secretary 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


